
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

 
 

International Consolidated Airlines Group, S.A.  (‘IAG’) hereby reports that on Friday 6 May 2011, the 

following results will be announced: 

 

Q1 RESULTS AND INTRODUCTION TO IAG 

 
There will be a presentation at the Offices of Deutsche Bank Offices and will commence at 1000 

Madrid time (UK 0900) with analysts and investors.  This will be broadcast live via IAG’s website 

www.iagshares.com, this can be found within the Economic and Financial Information section of the 

website. 

 

The presentation will be available prior to the start of the call on the Company’s website. 

 

The webcast will remain available to replay on the website for at least one month from 6 May 2011. 
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